
 
 

New Master’s degree programme in Public Mental Health 
launching at the University of Turku 

 
 
The perspective of public mental health has been lacking in the higher education in Finland and also in 
most other countries. Moreover, research is needed on mental health service systems, interventions, and 
prevention. The University of Turku has taken on the challenge, and will start to educate public mental 
health specialists.  
 
The first application round for the Master’s degree programme in Public Mental Health is on  
3-17 January 2024. 
 
The Master's Degree Programme in Public Mental Health will educate research and healthcare 
development and administration professionals. The programme will prepare students to work e.g. as 
epidemiologists, researchers and health care service managers at a vast array of organisations including 
public and private healthcare, federal government, universities and companies.  
 
The Master's programme is hosted by Research Centre for Child Psychiatry and is organized together 
with the Flagship INVEST Research Centre providing a new model for the welfare states that is more 
equal, anticipatory and both economically and socially sustainable.  
 
 
The new Master’s Degree Programme will welcome its first students in August 2024.  
 
Interested in becoming an expert in Public Mental Health? Read more about the new Master’s Degree 
Programme here.  
 
 
 
Entry requirements: See the full entry requirements on Studyinfo.fi 
Scholarships available: read more 
Contact us: admissions@utu.fi 
 

 
 

We welcome you to apply! 

https://www.utu.fi/en/study-at-utu/masters-degree-programme-in-public-mental-health
https://opintopolku.fi/konfo/en/hakukohde/1.2.246.562.20.00000000000000038065/valintaperuste
https://www.utu.fi/en/study-at-utu/scholarships-and-tuition-fees
mailto:admissions@utu.fi

